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March 21, 2016

Honorable Councilmember Herb Wesson
President, Los Angeles City Council

Members Los Angeles City Council
Via email

RE: Support for Clean Up Green Up Ordinance (CF#I5-1026)

Dear Council President Herb Wesson,

On behalf of Los Angeles Walks, I respectfully submit this letter in support of the Clean 
Up Green Up Initiative Ordinance, which we understand is currently under review by the 
City Attorney and will be pending approval within the next coming months.

We strongly support the proposed new development standards for the three pilot Green Zones of 
Boyle Heights, Pacoima/Sun Valley and Wilmington because they provide much needed local 
regulatory tools to address issues arising from the proximity of incompatible land uses - largely 
industrial uses close to homes, schools, parks and other places where vulnerable populations 
gather. The standards also deal with the cumulative adverse impacts that result from 
concentrations of certain uses close to such sensitive uses.

In addition, we support the Los Angeles Collaborative for Environmental Justice (Communities 
for a Better Environment, Coalition for a Safe Environment, Pacoima Beautiful & Union de 
Vecinos) in their effort to monitor the ordinance as it moves forward for passage by the full city 
council to ensure the ordinance contains the strongest local regulatory and land use tools 
possible, especially regarding the proposed conditional use permit for oil refineries and asphalt 
manufacturers.

We eagerly anticipate the passage of the Clean Up Green Up policies and we look forward to the 
success of the tnree pilot zones, which will lead the way to economic innovations and a healthier, 
safer and greener Los Angeles.
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Please contact me if you have any questions regarding our support for this ordinance. mY email 
address is deborah@losangeleswalks.org and my phone number is listed above.

All the best,

Deborah Murphy, Executive Director 
Los Angeles Walks

Cc:
Councilmember Gilbert Cedillo 
Councilmember Paul Krekorian 
Councilmember Bob Blumenfield 
Councilmember David E. Ryu 
Councilmember Paul Koretz 
Councilmember Nury Martinez 
Councilmember Felipe Fuentes 
Councilmember Marqueece Harris-Dawson 
Councilmember Curren D. Price, Jr. 
Councilmember Mike Bonin 
Councilmember Mitchell Englander 
Councilmembet Mitch O’Farrell 
Councilmember Jose Huizar 
Councilmember Joe Buscaino

City Clerk

LA Walks Steering Committee
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March 15,2016

Honorable Councilmember Herb Wesson 
President, Los Angeles City Council

Members Los Angeles City Counci i 
Via email

RE: Clean Up Green Up Ordinance (CF#15-1026)

Dear Council President Herb Wesson,

On behalf of Tenemos que Reclamar y Unidos Salvar la Tierra-South LA (T.R.U.S.T. South LA), 1 respectfully submit this 
letter in support of the Clean Up Green Up Initiative Ordinance, which we understand is currently under review by the City 
Attorney and will be pending approval within the next coming months.

We strongly support the proposed new development standards for the three pilot Green Zones of Boyle Heights, 
Pacoima/Sun Valley and Wilmington because they provide much needed local regulatory tools to address issues arising 
from the proximity of incompatible land uses - largely industrial uses close to homes, schools, parks and other places where 
vulnerable populations gather. The standards also deal with the cumulative adverse impacts that result from concentrations 
of certain uses close to such sensitive uses.

In addition, we support the Los Angeles Collaborative for Environmental Justice (Communities for a Better Environment, 
Coalition for a Safe Environment, Pacoima Beautiful & Union de Vecinos) in their effort to monitor the ordinance as it 
moves forward for passage by the full city council to ensure the ordinance contains the strongest local regulatory and land 
use tools possible, especially regarding the proposed conditional use permit for oil refineries and asphalt manufacturers.

We eagerly anticipate the passage of the Clean Up Green Up policies and we look forward to the success of the three pilot 
zones, which will lead the way to economic innovations and a healthier, safer and greener Los Angeles.

Sandra McNeill 
Executive Director

Councilmember Gilbert Cedillo 
Councilmember Paul Krekorian 
Councilmember Bob Blumenfield 
Councilmember David E. Ryu 
Councilmember Paul Koretz 
Councilmember Nury Martinez 
Councilmember Felipe Fuentes 
Councilmember Marqueece Harris-Dawson 
Councilmember Curren D. Price, Jr. 
Councilmember Mike Bonin 
Councilmember Mitchell Englander 
Councilmember Mitch O’Farrell 
Councilmember Jose Huizar 
Councilmember Joe Buscaino

Sincerely,
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